
 

Port Alfred 6170 

18th July 2020 

Dear Rhea 

Just wanted to thank you again for facilitating the payment from De Beers.  I must say it was a 
completely unexpected bonus & most welcome especially at this time. 

 Thank you for your efficiency and wishing you all the very best for the future. 

Best Regards 

Brian David Waddington 


